Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Physical Therapy Practice
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 21, 2023, the Board of Physical Therapy Practice, received a petition for Variance or Waiver filed by Ashima Chohan. Petitioner is seeking a variance or waiver from Section 486.031(3)(b), Florida Statutes, which states that to be eligible for licensing as a physical therapist, and applicant must have received a diploma from a program in physical therapy in a foreign country and have educational credentials deemed equivalent to those required for the educational preparation of physical therapists in this country, as recognized by the appropriate agency as identified by the board, and have passed to the satisfaction of the board an examination to determine her or his fitness for practice as a physical therapist as hereinafter provided.
Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Physical Therapy Practice, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, within 14 days of publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Physical Therapy Practice, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253, or by electronic mail-Allen.Hall@flhealth.gov.
